
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orange County 
Telephone Numbers 

District 3 
Commissioner Uribe 

407-836-7350 
Sheriff’s Non-Emergency 
407-836-HELP (4357) 

Emergency 
9-1-1 

Crime Line 
407-423-TIPS (8477) 

Drug Enforcement 
407-521-2400 
Seniors First 

407-292-0177 
Find hurricane and COVID-19 

resources at 
WWW.OCFL.NET 

Orange County 
 Customer Service 

3-1-1 

Orange County, Florida, Quarterly Newsletter 

Azalea Park 
 

 
Safe Neighborhood Association 

A newsletter about issues important to you and your neighbors… 

 

Put in a new photo or write up 

SUMMER 2024 

 

 

Community Meetings 
2nd Tuesday of each month 
6:30 p.m. at Christ the King 

Episcopal Church 
26 Willow Dr., Orlando, 

Florida 32807 
June 11, 2024 
July 9, 2024 

August 13, 2024 
Check Nextdoor, 

www.OCSafeNeighborhoods.net, 
or apsnapresident@yahoo.com for 

more information. 
 

Code Compliance Question & Answer 
Q: Can the County do anything if my neighbor refuses to cut the grass or keeps piles of 

debris in their yard? 

A: Grass and weeds taller than 18 inches and the accumulation of junk, trash, and debris 
on a property are code violations. Please call 407-836-3111 or use the 311 app to report 
these code violations. If the property owner does not address the code violation, the 
County has the authority (with due process) to clean the property. The property owner 
is responsible for the cost of cleaning the property. 

Orange County Events 
 
 

http://www.ocso.com/
http://www.ocso.com/
http://www.seniorsfirstinc.org/
tel:407-292-0177
http://www.ocfl.net/
http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx
http://www.ocfl.net/Home/CustomerService311.aspx
http://www.ocsafeneighborhoods.net/
mailto:apsnapresident@yahoo.com
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DO NOT PLACE ANY IMAGES OR TEXT  
IN THIS AREA 

 PER USPS REGULATIONS 
(this message or box will not be printed) 

Dear Neighbors, 
  

It’s Summertime! The school year is wrapping up, children will be out of school, and warm days are the norm. Please 
remember to stay hydrated and protected from the sun’s rays. 
 

I am excited to share a few events we will be hosting and encourage you to join our newsletter to stay up to date. Events 
include back-to-school events in July and our Community Leadership Conference in August. You can sign up by emailing us 
at District3@ocfl.net, calling 407-836-5140, or by scanning the QR code below with your smartphone. 
 

I will be hosting a Town Hall meeting in Pine Castle on July 1 at the Pine Castle Women’s Club. We will cover a variety of 
topics and encourage you to come out and get your questions answered by County agencies and law enforcement. 
 

As we enter hurricane season, please stay informed about any threats or changes in weather patterns. Between Orange 
County’s Emergency Management Agency and local weather forecasts, it’s imperative to remain prepared for any scenario. 
Stay tuned for Orange County’s Annual Hurricane Expo announcement. 
 

I look forward to seeing you in the community, and as always, please contact my office with any questions or concerns. We 
are here to serve you. 
 
Warm Regards, 

  

A Note From Commissioner Uribe, District 3 
 
 

Apple Android 

mailto:District3@ocfl.net

